
The Fairfax County Tree Commission 

12055 Government Center Parkway, Suite 518 

Fairfax, Virginia 22035 

703.324.1770 

October 17, 2019 

Supervisor Penelope Gross, Chair, BOS Environment Committee and 

Members of the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors 

12000 Government Center Parkway 

Fairfax, VA 22035 

Dear Supervisor Gross and members of the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors: 

Thank you for your work on behalf of trees in Fairfax County. 

As mentioned at the October 7, 2019 BOS Environment Committee meeting, the Fairfax County Tree 

Commission has updated the Tree Action Plan. The enclosed September 2019 version incorporates 

changes addressing all questions raised by Supervisors at the October 5, 2018 BOS Environment 

Committee Meeting. 

All questions have been addressed to the satisfaction of the Tree Commission. On September 19, 2019 

we unanimously voted to recommend that the Board of Supervisors approve the 2019 Tree Action Plan. 

Your approval will enable the Tree Commission to formally establish the Community of Practice and 

implement the recommendations included therein in support of trees. 

We look forward your approval of the 2019 Tree Action Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine C. Ledec, Chairman 

Fairfax County Tree Commission 
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